

**Striving for Excellence** 

Matilda Gallegos, Office Manager

## Abiquiu Elementary

Home of the Cougars



Victoria Garcia, Principal victoria.garcia@k12espanola.org

PO Box 727, 21334 US-84, Abiquiu, NM 87510 www.k12@espanola.org (505) 685-4457 Office

Lisa Marrlyon, Counselor lisa.marrlyon@k12espanola.org

August 1, 2023

Welcome to Abiquiu Elementary school website! I am elated to return to my home school as your principal. I am an alumni of Abiquiu Elementary and previously taught for a total of ten years at the home of the Cougars.

I hope you are all rested and enjoyed your summer break. We look forward to a fabulous school year. As our children return to school and fill our classrooms, it is our mission to help every child feel welcomed, connected and a part of our Abiquiu Elementary family.

All parents and/or guardians are invited and encouraged to attend and participate in all the events and activities we will host this school year. Through a strong partnership between you and the school staff, we will produce lifelong learners. The dates and times of all events scheduled will be announced via website and messenger.

This school year, the school day will begin at 8:00 am., to include breakfast in the classroom from 8:00am-8:30am. The end of the school day will be at 3:00 pm. If you have any questions throughout the school year, please feel free to contact me or set up an appointment to meet with me. I will be on campus on a full time basis. Additionally, I will teach PE part time and be available in the office part time.

I am honored and privileged to have been given the opportunity to serve my community and make a difference for our students!

Sincerely,

Victoria Garcia